BHARATHAMITHRAM SOCIETY

MOST REV. T. JOSEPH RAJA RAO Chairman & Bishop of Vijayawada

MOST REV. RAYARALA VIJAYKUMAR Vice-Chairman & Bishop of Srikakulam FR. KASPAR CHATLA Secretary & Editor

07.05.2021

To Rev. Fr. Kata Rajulu St. Bartholomäus Weg 1 94345 Niedermotzing Germany

Dear Fr. Kata Rajulu Prayerful Greetings to you from Bharathamithram Office, Sikh Village, Secunderabad.

This is to express personally SINCERE THANKS to you, joining with the honorable Chairman of Bharathamithram, Most. Rev. T. Joseph Raja Rao for your donation of Rs 50,000/- to Bharathamithram Society on May 7, 2021. It is very useful, especially to carry out this Print Media Apostolate of honorable TCBC during this financial crisis that arose due to COVID-19.

We thank you once again for your great generosity and continuous support to Bharathamithram whenever there is need! It is also encouragement for BM to continue this Apostolate for the spread of Kingdom of God and Salvation of souls. May Almighty God grants you good health and keeps you safe. I also witness personally that you are a hero of many poor people and children in our region. I hope many more poor souls live joyful here and in heaven at the generosity and gentleness of your priesthood.

Please continue your support to the Apostolate of Bharathamithram.

Thanking you and requesting your prayers for BM

Please find the receipt enclosed this letter.

YOURS SINCERELY IN CHRIST

Fr. KASPAR CHATLA
Editor & Secretary
Bharathamithram

ATHA MITHAPA APOS 知らら、 *

OFCUNDERABAD. SS:

Editor: +91 95738 79171

Office: +91 80748 21640

editorbm70@gmail.com www.bharathamithram.com

